
 

 

 

Date: October 30, 2023 

 

Subject: Report on "Reduce Single-use Plastic To Protect the Environment" Programme 

 

On 30th October 2023, the Department of Environmental Science successfully organized the "Reduce 

Single-use Plastic To Protect the Environment" Programme. The event aimed to raise awareness among 

students about the detrimental effects of single-use plastic on the environment and to encourage them 

to adopt sustainable alternatives. 

The program garnered participation from a total of 45 students, representing a diverse range of 

backgrounds and interests. The event was structured to include various activities and sessions 

designed to educate and engage participants effectively. 

The program commenced with an insightful presentation, highlighting the alarming consequences of 

single-use plastic pollution on ecosystems, wildlife, and human health. This presentation served as a 

wake-up call, instilling a sense of urgency among the audience regarding the need for immediate 

action. Participants were introduced to eco-friendly alternatives such as reusable bags, bottles, and 

containers, along with tips on how to incorporate these sustainable practices into their routines. 

Additionally, a panel discussion provided a platform for students to share their perspectives and 

experiences related to plastic waste management. Engaging in meaningful dialogue allowed 

participants to exchange ideas and explore innovative solutions to address the ongoing environmental 

challenges. 

The program concluded with a pledge ceremony, during which participants vowed to reduce their 

reliance on single-use plastic and actively promote sustainable alternatives within their communities. 

Each participant received a certificate of participation as a token of appreciation for their dedication 

to the cause. 

Overall, the "Reduce Single-use Plastic To Protect the Environment" Programme was a resounding 

success, fostering a sense of responsibility and empowerment among students to combat plastic 

pollution. By raising awareness and promoting sustainable practices, the Department of Environmental 

Science continues to inspire positive change and contribute towards building a greener and more 

sustainable future. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Sincerely, 

 

Shilpa Thakur 

Assistant Professor 

Department of Environmental Science 


